Town of Bergen Planning Board

Minutes of August 29th, 2019

Bergen Town Hall

Present: Chairman Fink, Andrew Fink, Lou Romano, Cindy Anderson, Connie VanHoute, Mark Gerhardy, Dominick Camelio and Kathi McLaughlin

Also Present: Dave Mason, ZEO; Dennis Sczepanski, David Paddock and William Waldruff

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Fink. A motion to approve the June minutes was made by Andrew Fink, seconded by Cindy Anderson, voted and carried. 
Hank Parker – Site Plan ModificationsHank Parker is modifying their original site plan. The revisions are being made to their truck turnaround. No one was present to represent Hank Parker. After reviewing and discussing the revisions, the planning board would like to see revisions on screening of the proposed truck turnaround. Changes will be submitted to Chatfield for recommendation. 
Bill Waldruff– Subdivision    Bill Waldruffand DennisSczepanski own a deep lot located behind their houses on Route 19 that Dave Paddock wants to purchase and add to his existing land. He stated it will be used strictly for farming purposes. A motion to approve the bulk land transfer was made by Dominick Camelio, seconded by Cindy Anderson, voted and carried. Mr. Paddock will be obtaining the larger maps and the Mylar for signing and filing purposes. 
Old/New Business

Solar – Gary went over the Town Board’s review of the planning board’s recommendation concerning solar energy systems. 
A motion to adjourn was made by Kathi , seconded by Cindy, voted and carried. 
The meeting ended at 8:07 p.m.
Respectfully submitted, 

Laura Smith, secretary

Cc: Michele Smith, Town Clerk

       Ernie Haywood, Town Supervisor

